
PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE
VILLAGE OF COVE NECK

     Due to current health concern about the COVID-19 virus, the monthly Trustees
meeting scheduled for Wednesday, January 13, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at Sagamore Hill, Old
Orchard Museum, has been rescheduled to Wednesday, January 13, 2021 and will be
conducted via Zoom teleconference. 

The Zoom meeting may be found at:
https://zoom.us

Meeting ID: 937 4005 1084
Passcode: 660677

Dial by your location: (929) 205-6099

Public phones are to be on mute until the public hearing is announced. The public
meeting is being held in accordance with Executive Order 202.1, and as extended of the New
York Governor.
 Kathryn Zoller
                                                                              Clerk-Treasurer

Date: January 5, 2021

Receipt of Notice Acknowledge
____________________________             ________________
News Media

THIS IS NOT A LEGAL NOTICE FOR PUBLICATION. HOWEVER, YOU MAY

WISH TO PUBLISH THIS INFORMATION AS A PUBLIC SERVICE.


